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Monday 22nd January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We would like to invite you to our Ancient Greek Olympic themed Shared Lesson from 2:00-
3:00pm. 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 – Miss Hoffman 

Friday 8th March 2024 – Mrs Silva Nuñez 
 

As part of our History topic, we have been exploring Ancient Greece, building our knowledge of what life 
was like during this time and the different forms of entertainment the Ancient Greeks had. We would like 
to invite you to join us in our own Ancient Greek inspired Olympics. We will be following a similar 
structure to the Ancient Greeks, so there will be a range of activities for you and your child to compete in, 
as well as an opening and closing ceremony. Comfortable footwear is advised.  

The shared lesson will initially take place in your child’s classroom, so please come to the door where 
you usually drop them off for 2:00pm. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking 
photographs of the shared lesson and uploading them onto Google classroom, so you will all be able to 
see the exciting things we do, even if you are unable to attend.  

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 
your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hoffman and Mrs Silva Nuñez 
Year 5 teacher 
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